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Dear Partners-In-Missions,
Praise the Lord. We greet you in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus Christ and pray that this newsletter 
finds you blessed of the Lord. The Lord has been moving in a mighty way in Bangladesh and we give Him 
all of the honor and praise.
Bangladesh Bible School fully functional
After many years and much labor, we thank the Lord that we are finally on-campus on the UPC of 
Bangladesh’s permanent Bible School, headquarters church and offices. What a blessing and a privilege 
to learn and teach the Word of God at this 100 residential student campus. Thank you for investing in 
souls for the kingdom of God through giving to this project financially and through prayers.
Ten new preaching points in one year initiative launched
Dhaka is a city of approximately twenty-two million residents in need of churches and multiple preaching 
pints established among them. We have recently launched the initiative to start ten new preaching 
points that will become full-fledged churches. Currently there are three new preaching points already 
established since the launch of this initiative.
Reverend Johnny and Ashlee Garcia family arrive
We thank the Lord for the arrival of the Reverend Johnny and Ashlee Garcia family back in 
Bangladesh. They have been teaching at the Bible school, assisting with music and worship leading, 
and ministering in home meetings as well as the capitol city church. The Garcias will be working 
closely with the ministry team in Dhaka to help plant ten new preaching points and churches. Please 
join with us in prayer for this wonderful family and Bangladesh team members.
Apostolic Conference launched
The Apostolic Conference initiative has been launched in Bangladesh as we prepare for the 
conference, seminar, and workshop classes that will be held February 6-12, 2024. Participants from 
Bangladesh, India, Nepal and other nations within Asia will be attending for training on the Five-Fold 
Ministry and the Gifts of the Spirit. Join with us in prayer for a mighty move of the Holy Ghost and for 
the empowerment of the body of Christ during the Apostolic Conference.
Thank you for your partnership with the work of the Lord in Bangladesh and our family. Your partnership 
is indeed helping change the world in Jesus name.
May God richly bless you,
Rev. James & Elizabeth Corbin
UPCI Missionaries to Bangladesh
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Thirty-one filled with the Holy Ghost in the Khulna Division

Two key leaders and church planters baptized in Jesus 
name and filled with the Holy Ghost in Dhaka, Bangladesh

Forty-five received the Holy Ghost in Digolbhag, 
Mymensingh

HEADLINES:

Twenty-one baptized in Jesus name in Nilphamari 
(North Bengal)

Twenty-seven baptized in Jesus name in Lokhirhat 
Panchaghor (North Bengal)

Twenty-three baptized in Jesus anme in Ranigong, 
Panchoghor (North Bengal)

Bible School, headquarters 
church, and offices are now fully 
functional in Savar, Bangladesh

Starting ten new preaching points in 
one year initiative launched in Dhaka


